
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

June 4, 1958 

sjJJ Mr. Jack Duree 
The Pure Oil Company 
P.O. Box 2107 

(Th Ft. Worth 1. Texas 

Dear Mr. Duree: 

We enclose a copy of Order R-1188 issued June 4, 1958, by 
the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1442, which was heard on 
May 14th at Santa Fe. 

0 Very truly yours. 


